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addresses of the men that were in the Civilian 
Conservation Corps ( C C C . Camps) from 1933 
to 1942. 

If you worked, or have any information on 
the Jena, Olla, Urania or Sikes camp, a reunion 
is being planned for Saturday, November 3, 
2001 in LeCompte. 

Please contact Anna C. Bums at the Library 
and Learning Resources LSUA in Alexandria at 
473-6438 for more information. 


